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Nominated as ATLANTIC ACTIVE DIRECTOR 

Blaine was born and raised in Elmsdale, PEI. He started working in the harness racing industry in 1987 in Hawkinsville, Georgia. 

Since that time he has worked in Ontario, Quebec, New Brunswick, Nova Scotia and New Jersey. 

Blaine currently resides in Summerside PEI where he trains his own stable.  He serves as a Board member on the Prince County 

Exhibition and Prince County Horseman’s Club. 

In the last year Blaine has taken the initiative to introduce new people into the industry through shared ownership. Blaine believes 

that if more stables did this it would benefit the harness racing industry as a whole. 

Blaine would like to see the Maritime Provinces implement a program similar to the Standardbred Breeders of Ontario Association’s 

(SBOA) mentorship program.  Utilizing prominent members of our industry, to properly introduce new owners to our sport, would be 

advantageous to the horse racing in the Maritimes. Blaine is, and always has been, very passionate about harness racing and its 

survival in the Maritimes.  

Blaine would be honoured to serve on the Board of Standardbred Canada and be a participant in advancing harness racing into the 

future. 

 

 


